This is a bad bill. Why eliminate business expansion in Oregon? Especially when it concerns food production? To continue to keep
up with current and future food demand, it will take all types of food production from small, organic farms to large cooperate ones.
Limiting the ability to increase sizes and types of dairy farms is very short sighted.

Thank you

Barbara Arnold



